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It has been the Canadian position that the final settlement 

should be worked out in direct negotiations between the parties 

and that outside solutions should not be imposed. B'nai Brith 

supports this stand and advocates that this remain Canada's 

position. 

B'nai Brith Canada wishes to express its thanks to the 

Special Joint Committee for allowing us to present our views on 

issues relating to Canada's international affairs. We look 

forward to meeting with the committee and responding to questions 

raised by our presentation. 


